
M A R C H  2 0 2 2  |  I S S U E  5

Happy Spring! As always, you can leave any questions for Leadership in our Cougar Concerns Form.
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AHS November Newsletter

Diversity Week
Throughout March, there will be lessons in your advisory
lessons in preparation for Diversity week. Diversity week
is held through the week of March 21st-25th and will
celebrate the different aspects of our identities and
showcase diversity at Albany High school. Each day will
have events at lunch and throughout the school day. 
The themes for the week are
Monday — Culture and Religion
Tuesday — Disabilities
Wednesday — Intersectionality
Thursday — Gender Orientation, Sexual Orientation,
Familial 
Friday — Race and Ethnicity 

Monday will be International food day, so be sure to get
food from the different clubs! On Wednesday we will
have an assembly schedule, with a Taiko drumming
performance, guest speakers and performances from all
the world language classes and dance. Make sure to
check your emails for more information throughout
March. 

Elections
MEETING APRIL 12TH
Are you hoping to run for
leadership next year? On March
30th, check your email for
information regarding how to
run for a position next school
year. There will be a mandatory
meeting on April 12th at lunch
for all students that plan on
running. Room number and the
rest of the information will be
sent out with the email.

Freshman Forum
Freshman Forum will be held on
Thursday, March 24th and Friday,
March 25th. Upperclassmen can sign
up here to judge.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxh_swFipeVy3yYNynWmuwvJ2NYDnr4kzhAtV8Mlz0lgF-NA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeurTSjkFpWBkHJmQ1jjEf_040L5-7svQ4FPj8BgtOAU0RY9Q/formResponse

